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DATED:  07 DECEMBER 2023  

TO: EMPLOYER ESTABLISHMENTS WITH MISA UNION MEMBERS  

NOTICE:  INCREASE IN THE 2024 MISA UNION FEES   

MISA (Motor Industry Staff Association) members are advised that Union subscription fees 

will increase and be effective from 01 January 2024. The new fee structure will be as follows: 

Bronze option members:    R22.00 per week 

Silver option members:       R38.00 per week 

Gold option members:        R44.00 per week 

Employers are kindly requested to share this circular with all MISA union members.  

MISA members are welcome to contact MISA directly on (011) 476-3920 for any queries. 

The MIBCO Team 
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